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The Development of Additionally Resourced Provision for Pupils with SEND in 
Northumberland 
 
Sue Aviston, Head of School Organisation and Resources presented the report to the 
Committee at their meeting on 28 November 2019. 
 
The Committee welcomed the proposals and were particularly pleased to note that a 
significant number of schools had made expressions of interest to the Council to develop 
ARP on their sites.  Members hoped that, assuming the pilot was successful, it could be 
rolled out at other locations in the county. 
 
The Committee ​resolved ​that the recommendations to Cabinet, as set out in the report, 
be supported. 
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